COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

EHCLOSURES. 1st Ootober, 1929,

Dear Sirs,

Reverting to your letter of the 286th ultimo
respecting the elterations proposed to be ecarried out to
the 5.5. "LUTETIAN", I enclose for your information & copy
of a further lettsr which has to-day been addressed to the
Wallsend Slipway & Engineering Co.Ltd., respecting a plen
of the new o0il fuel bunker proposed to be fitted in this
vessel, together with a copy of the plan in question.

The plens forwerded by you for reference are also
enclosed.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Seeretary.

The OSurveyors,

HEVWCASTLE~on-TYHE,




